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Uniforms for Kids
East Feliciana
P.O. Box 8475
Clinton, La 70722

Dear Friends:

it seems that school has just let out for the summer, but 2013-2014 school years begin August 12 for
East Feliciana Parish Schools. The Society of St Vincent DePaul will provide uniforms for 300 — 350 public
school children, sending a student to school with two new uniforms will costs approximately $24.00.

We are asking that you help us sponsor the children of East Feliciana Parish by donating funds to help
pay for the uniforms. All donations large or small are truly appreciated. All money collected in East
Feliciana Parish will be for the students of this parish.

We realize incomes are stretched during this time of economic recessions and higher prices for many of
our basic needs. If we all pitch in and heip the families that really need the assistance we will be
bettering the children of our parish. We are asking your assistance to continue this worthy project. We
at Quad Area continue to help meet the needs of the families in this parish. Please help us send these
children off on their first day at school with a new uniform.

If any further information is needed call Sandra Baker at 225-683-3308.
THE MAILING ADDRESS FOR YOUR DONATIONS IS LISTED BELOW:
UNIFORMS FOR KIDS

SOCIETY OF ST. VINCENT DEPAUL

PO BOX 127

BATON ROUGE, LA 70821-0127

PLEASE MAIL ALL CHECKS OR MONEY ORDERS TO: ST VINCENT DEPAUL

Sincerely,

andha Baksn

Parish Office Manager
Quad Area CAA
East Feliciana
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St Vincent de Paul
Uniforms for Kids
East Feliciana, St Helena, Tangipahoa
Distribution Information for Pre-approved Students

2013-2014

June 21, 2013

To Parents of Students:

The school is coming to an end and we are already gearing up for next year. St Vincent de
Paul Uniforms for Kids will be giving out uniforms again this year. You can pick up
applications at Quad Area CAA at 12126 Liberty St or call for other locations they will be
available.

The completed applications need to be returned to Quad Area by no later than Wednesday,
July 12" for eligibility verification and then you will be called for an appointment. Please only
pick up application for your household. If you have other families living with you they will
have to fill out separate application.

Further information will be in the Watchman Newspaper or you can call Quad Area at 225-
683-3308.

Sincerely,
Sandra Baker
Quad Area CAA
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